
Wednesday 
4  Juneth

Glasgow Educational Psychology
Service - South

c/o Govan High School, 12 Ardnish
Street, G51 4NB

Drop in from
3:30 - 5pm

As part of the ongoing work across Glasgow to promote diversity,
equalities, and anti-racist practice within education, the Glasgow

Educational Psychology Service are hosting an information sharing event
for school staff across the city.

This event aims to bring together a wide range of local and city-wide
services and community organisations who support BPOC, asylum seeking
and refugee families within Glasgow through practical supports, advice,

community activities and much more! 

Each organisation will be given a stall to provide information, share
resources and allow for discussion with attendees.

To support us with planning, could you please email
william.corral@glasgow.gov.uk to confirm attendance. 

Anti-Racist Practice in our Schools: 
Supporting Glasgow’s Diverse

Families
An Information Sharing Event


